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Dear Sirs/Madam:
 
I wold like to make a submission to the Relationships and Other Acts Amendment Bill 2015.
 
I live in Canada and we have had same sex legislation for quite some time. In no way has it
 undermined the family.
 
It has had NO impact on anyone other than the ones that want to get married and were
 prevented before. In fact it has helped the family in that it encourages people to have steady
 relationships.
 
Please do not submit to the idea that same sex marriage will undermine society – it did not
 happen here. Our society is great, thank you very much!
 
Thanks for the opportunity to express my thoughts.
 
Heather Magee
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